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Comments: Hello!

Thanks for this open conversation!

I am an avid mountain biker and live in central oregon. | fully support the proposal to develop more multiuser
trails near Prineville. The proposed trail system will benefit the health and economy for local residents and put
Prineville on the map as a must stop for central oregon mountain biking. | personally own a home in Oakridge
and have seen first hand the benefits a trail system can bring to a town. As a medical provider in Oakridge, | had
many conversations about the evolution from an old mill town into a thriving recreational destination and most
were just so happy to share their part of the world with others and exciting yo see the city begin to prosper again.
Most trails are multi use and bikes and hikers have adapted to this shared use. With this development | do hope
the more downhill geared trails are reserved for biking only, while uphill and cross-country routes are shared.
This would minimize dangers but still allow for access to all.

| am very excited about this development as a central Oregon resident personally and for the community of
Prineville. We love stopping through the area and would certainly bust more often once these trails are built.
Kindly,

Brianne Kanehl, FNP



